
Special Bulletin:
Update: AG Investigating Shooting

Update: Attorney General's Office Investigating Police-Involved
Shooting in Hillsborough

As per the Attorney General's Directive, please see the latest press release regarding
the police-involved shooting in Hillsborough on September 28, 2021. Please direct all
inquiries to the Attorney General's Office.

https://www.njoag.gov/updated-ags-office-investigating-fatal-police-involved-shooting-in-hillsborough-2021-1018/
https://www.njoag.gov/updated-ags-office-investigating-fatal-police-involved-shooting-in-hillsborough-2021-1018/
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